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AGENCY FOR HEALTH CARE ADMINISTRATION
Medicaid
State Plan Amendment

The Agency for Health Care Administration (AHCA) is submitting an amendment to the Medicaid State Plan. The amendment is a result of changes to the interagency agreement between AHCA and the Department of Children and Families (DCF) related to the responsibilities associated with Medicaid eligibility determinations performed by DCF. Some of the changes include:

1. Correcting federal and state agency names;

2. Removing obsolete references;

3. Adding a specific reference to PARIS (Public Assistance Reporting Information System); and

4. Adding language to clarify the processing of funds associated with benefit recovery activities.

For more information on the responsibilities associated with Medicaid eligibility determinations performed by DCF, interested parties may contact the following staff for further information:

Kathy Austin, Medicaid Services, 2727 Mahan Drive, Mail Stop 20, Tallahassee, Florida 32308-5407, telephone: (850)412-4193, e-mail: kathy.austin@ahca.myflorida.com.
